## City of Alameda



Interdepartmental Memorandum

RECEIVED OIT / OF ALAMIDA 16 MAR - 1 AM 10: 15 FER SOLIKUL 1857.

Date:

February 25, 2016

To:

Nancy Bronstein, Human Resources Director

From:

Doug Long, Fire Chief

RE:

Administrative Assignment of Patrick Corder

Effective November 1, 2015, Firefighter Patrick Corder was assigned to a 40 hours per week office assignment through the Community Paramedicine Program. Per Section 16 of the IAFF MOU, Patrick is no longer eligible for Holiday in Lieu pay. Instead, he is eligible for holiday accruals for those days celebrated by the City that he would normally be scheduled to work. Patrick was originally scheduled to work a six month assignment, but this has now been extended to 1 year. As a result, please increase his holiday accrual bank by 40 hours. Please not, this is in addition to the 40 hours that were originally added at the beginning of his assignment.

Thank you.

Doug Long Fire Chief

cc:

Firefighter Patrick Corder

Payroll